



March 31, 2017

The U of L Alumni Association is honoured to host the 10th Annual John Gill Memorial Golf Tournament on Friday, September 1, 2017, at the Paradise Canyon Golf Course.

Raising funds for scholarships and building friendships along the way were very close to John's heart. To date, the funds raised through the John Gill Memorial Golf Tournament are providing six \$1,000 student awards in John's memory each year. We are incredibly grateful for your involvement in this event in the past and hope that we can count on your support through this final year so we can celebrate John's legacy by reaching our goal and finalizing the tournament on a high note during the University of Lethbridge's 50th Anniversary. It is the intention in 2017 to endow this fund at an amount of \$150,000 to continue these student awards in perpetuity, to accomplish this goal, an additional \$25,000 is needed.

This year the event has been moved to coincide with our Alumni Homecoming weekend and SHINE ON Summer Festival so we can attract more of our 41,000 alumni from around the world to this event as we call them "home" for Homecoming. For more information on other Homecoming activities, go to: https://blogs.ulethbridge.ca/50-years/.

It is our sincere hope that you will be able to join us. If you are unable to attend the golf tournament, you can still donate to the John Gill Memorial Bursary. Tickets, sponsorships and bursary donations can be made online at: http://go.uleth.ca/johngill2017.

Sincerely,

Tanya Gill (BA/BEd '00)

Randy Kobbert (BMgt '86)
President, University of Lethbridge Alumni Association

The entry deadline is July 31, 2017. More information is included in the information package attached.

The tournament format will be a four-person, 18 hole open scramble with a 1:30 p.m. shotgun start. The entry fee is set at \$200.00, which includes the golf, a cart and dinner. You can enter as a single, as a team, or even as a corporate sponsor. An entry form is included and additional forms can be found on our alumni website, under the events section: http://go.uleth.ca/johnqill2017.

Should you require more information, please feel free to contact the Alumni Relations Office at (403) 317-2825 or alumni@uleth.ca.